The School for Global Leaders

Middle School 378
145 Stanton Street, New York, N.Y. 10002
212.260.5375 Fax: 212.260.7386

March 7, 2018
Parent/Guardian:

On Wednesday, March 14, 2018 all SGL students are
invited to a very special Lincoln Center performance Tl :
of the play Where Words Once Were. Setin a B0 SLURK Y i L-;;'ﬁ'ﬁlfl!i _
dystopian time where language is rationed, a COURS A o
sentence can get you sentenced, and the silent are

rising, our young hero Orhan discovers that a word

can change the world.

At Lincoln Center students will do work around Art and Literacy concepts, therefore,
participation will count towards students’ third marking period ELA grades.

Students and teachers will take public transportation or yellow busses to and from
Gerald lynch Theatre located at Hunter College. All students will be back in the building
by 2:00pm and will be dismissed as usual.

The trip is free, but students need to bring a bagged lunch to school on Wednesday.

Students need to be in regular uniform

Please sign the permission slip below and return it to the school tomorrow.
Thank you,

School for Global Leaders

Note: Alf school and NYCDOE rules are in effect for the trip and failure to comply may result in a student not being able
to participate in upcoming school trips. ’

| give my child Class:
permission to attend the Lincoln Center trip on March 14, 2018 and will send him/her to school
with a bagged lunch that day.

Parent’s Signature:

Emergency Contact Number:

Keri Rickes, Principal
Cheryl Campos, Assistant Principal



